
February Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Edinboro Camp Friends, 

Greetings friends. Hope you are all having a wonderful winter. It might be a little cold some 

days, but the Spirit of God moving at Edinboro Camp makes our hearts warm! Thank you 

for being a part of that.  

Praises: Snow Camps. As we write this, we are ½ way through our snow 

camp season, meaning we have had our two order groups already, and we 

have our two younger groups coming up.  So far everything that you would 

want from snow camp has occurred. The first weekend there was not that 

much snow, but enough for those crazy teenagers to make some snowmen. 

For the Jr. High weekend, there was more than enough snow falling while 

everyone was arriving and throughout the entire weekend.  Our guess was 

about 1.5 feet (not inches) were on the ground. 

Snow is great and everything, but our desire is not to have a lot of snow. Our desire is to 

see people move towards Christ. We have been seeing that. From the conversations we 

have with our students and their parents, it is evident that God is moving. Lives are being 

changed. Our students are getting closer to God. We love to see the campers forming 

lifelong relationships with one another. It is so much fun at registration to see the 

campers get excited when they see their friends they haven’t see in a while, sometimes 

since summer. Knowing those relationships will continue the rest of their lives makes us 

smile! 

Prayer Concerns:    
Summer Camps.  Registration is open! We have our 

registration up and ready for your kids to sign up starting 

Feburary 1st. Our summer camp brochures are at the printers 

and we will try and distribute them to everyone as soon as 

they are done. 

So, what can you do? We are glad you asked. Start telling all 

your friends/family with kids who are ages 6-18.  Invite 

everyone you know. It is so worth it. 

Join us know in praying for our summer camps. Be praying for 

our staff that will be leading, our speakers who will be 

speaking, and for our campers’ lives to be changed by God.   

We are looking forward to telling you stories of changed lives 

that happened at our summer camps! 

Soup and Chili Cook off, March 16th, noon to 2pm. We will be having our annual soup and chili cook off. This is a fun 

time to eat food and see all your friends. We are looking for soup, chili, 

and deserts entries. All you need to do is to contact us and tell us what 

you are bringing. Watch for more information on our social media and 

through email.   

Thank you for all your prayer and support. God has already done some 

great things in 2024 and 

we are only one month 

into it.  We can’t wait to 

see what God does 

during the next 11 months! 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

Camps: 

Feb 2-4 Snow Camp (4-5 Grade) 

Feb 16-18 Snow Camp (1-3 Grade) 

March 16 Soup and Chili Cook Off 

May 24-27 Memorial Day Campout 

June 9-14 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 16-21 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 23-28 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

July 1-5 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 7-12 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 15-19 Adults with Special Needs Camp (age 18+) 

July 21-26 Base Camp (age 13-18) 

August 3-11 Family Camp (all ages) 
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